Nadia Khan

From: Alicia Bowman

Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 10:55 AM
To: Nadia Khan

Cc: Richard Lipof; Andrea W. Kelley
Subject: Riverside: Questions for Planning

Nadia Good afternoon. | hope you are well. Can you please forward the following to Planning regarding the
Riverside Project? Thank you. Alicia

As part of the Land Use process for the Riverside project, | would like to know what can be done to establish a
neighborhood friendly speed on Grove (25 mph). The speed limit on Grove is currently 30 mph in front of the
Riverside site and north. This regulatory speed limit is not safe or comfortable for non-drivers with the current
roadway configuration, especially north of the site. | have heard from several residents of the area that speed
along here is a concern and one they would like addressed. Given the likely increase in pedestrian and bicycle
traffic near the site as well as the close proximity of the homes and Williams Elementary School located
directly on Grove, | believe this would be beneficial to the neighborhood and help support more walking and
biking.
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